
PTA Meeting
In Person/Virtual

6.6.23

Called to order 7:06 pm

Pledge of Allegiance

Guest Speakers
● Mr. Giancaspro-

○ Thank you to PTA
○ Construction- some final projects to close out the job
○ Looking to put a greenhouse on Lincoln School campus
○ Next year QSAC
○ NJSLA- Preliminary scores the end of June
○ Wants to set up time over the summer (beginning of August) to meet with 8th

Grade Committee and admin
○ Wants to see more involvement of parents in parent academy

● Mrs. Barrale
○ Friday was the band and choir competition

■ Band Superior Rating
■ Both did wonderful

○ Monday- Alex’s Lemondae stand
■ Joint effort with Lincoln School
■ Lemonade & Activities

○ Today- Field Day
■ Thank you to PTA for shirts, snacks, drink and pizza

○ Thursday 8th grade Volleyball game versus staff @ Becton 6:30pm
○ 8th Grade Graduation 6/19 6pm at Becton
○ 6/20- 8th grade breakfast
○ Interim Reports recently

● Mr. Barrow-
○ Appreciate all that PTA does
○ Exciting month of May
○ 2nd & 3rd grade concerts last night 6/5- Approx 300 parents at each event
○ 3rd grade trip to Liberty Science Center- Friday 6/9
○ Pre K- Moving up 6/9 @9:00 am
○ 3rd grade moving up ceremony a week from Friday and then clap out
○ 2nd grade bowling trip



● Mr. Vilardi-
○ Monitoring the air quality (from wildfires) to see if Field Day will go on or not

tomorrow
○ Busy May
○ First Spring Showcase

■ Huge Success
■ Thank you to PTA

○ Hollyrock show- Faust, Lincoln and Grade 3 all together
○ Alex’s Lemonade Stand - Thanks to all who were able to donate
○ 5th grade Closing Activity- Transitional Day- Ceremonal Walking Across the

Bridge- Possible 19th
○ Thank you to PTA for all of the support this school year

● Questions

Agenda

Correspondence
● Mrs. Schneider- Treats
● Mrs. Kelly- Teacher Appreciation
● EREA- Teacher Appreciation
● Mrs. Monks- Retirement Gift
● Faust Teachers- Teacher Appreciation
● Mr. Barrow, Mrs. Barrale & Mr. Vilardi- Thanks
● Mrs. Barrale- Teacher Appreciation
● Mr. Vilardi- Field Day and support for the year

Treasurer's Report
● All balanced
● Very busy closing the year
● Field Day
● Teacher Appreciation
● $10,710-
● 8th grade has $10,094
● Closing the year out balanced

Membership
● Links are available on PTA on district website
● Links available on the PTA Facebook page
● New membership starts in July- reminder to all to sign up
● Closing year out at 261

8th Grade Committee



● Audra Parsi
○ Carwash this past Saturday
○ 8th grade Volleyball game is coming up
○ Formal and Graduation

● If anyone interested in becoming the next 8th grade committee

Old Business
● All old minutes and treasurers report online
● WIldcat Umbrellas

○ $10 each
○ Google Form still open if you would like to purchase

● Spring Plant Sale
○ 30 people placed orders
○ 100 units sold
○ Thanks to Lowes for Donation
○ Estimated -$300-400 profit

New Business
● Save The Date

○ McKenzie Book Fair- Week of Sept 25th
○ Picture Day- Thursday Oct 5th
○ Lincoln and Faust Book Fair- Week of October 10th

● Revised school calendar- Last Day 6/20- One session days 16-20th
● Start of school year Sept 7th

Questions
● Spirit Wear- Will continue to stay open

○ Wildcat beach items available now

Next Meeting is Wednesday October 11, 2023

Meeting Adjourned- 7:50 pm


